Bayview Village Homeowners Association
Minutes of Organizational Meeting
July 23, 2020

A meeting was held by the newly elected Board of Directors of the Bayview Village Homeowners
Association after the Association’s annual meeting. Due to COVID-19 this meeting was held out of doors
in the Mariner Place common area. The meeting began at 4:00 on June 23, 2020. In attendance were the
new board members (listed below).

The primary purpose of the meeting was to determine the officers for the next year. The following
identifies the new office holders:

President — Mary Beth Neill

Vice President — Gregory Pena
Secretary — Frank Ricco
Treasurer — Mary Baker Anderson
ARC Chair — Gary Bequette
Landscape Chair — Nick Uram
Member at Large — Judy McCay

Other decisions made include:

Board meetings will be held on the first Wednesday of each month at 4:30 pm. Until the Bay Club
reopens meetings will be held using Zoom. The first meeting of the new board will be Wednesday,
September 2, 2020,

Bank account signatories will be the President and Treasurer.

As there was no other business the meeting was ended at 4:35 pm.

Submitted by Judy McCay, Acting Secretary



